
We have many children with ALLERGIES to many different types of food. To ensure 
the safety of ALL children, we ask that all snacks be finished before arrival to school.
This includes children coming in during the early morning. We provide breakfast, 
lunch, and snacks throughout the day as well as fluids. We appreciate your
cooperation in helping to keep our friends safe during school hours.

Thank you!!

PLEASE do NOT bring in any outside food.


